
What we are covering in each subject 
Literacy- We will be looking at a range of different writing styles and

approaches. We will be writing a retelling of the story ‘Egyptian Cinderella’

and in guided reading we will be reading the story ‘The boy who stole the

Pharaoh's lunch’.

Science- In science we will be learning about light, how it can be reflected,

and what materials reflect light.

Music- In music this half term we will be describing the timbre, dynamic, and

textural details of a piece of music, both verbally, and through movement.

ART- We will be exploring Egyptian art and creating Egyptian scrolls.

PSHE- In PSHE we will be looking at staying safe and our changing bodies.

 

MFL- We will be learning how to count up to 31 and the months of the year in French.

Computing – This half term we will be looking at how to create our own logos.

R.E.–  In RE we will be learning about how the impact of Pentecost on Christians.

Maths-We will be really focusing this half term on multiplication and division and area.

History- In History we will be looking at the Egyptians and how they lived.

PE this half term will be on a Monday afternoon and

Friday afternoon.

This term we will be doing netball and dance in PE,

please make sure your child has both indoor and

outdoor kit.

Please bring in proper PE kit for PE sessions.

Forest school is on Wednesdays. 
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We do maths 

challenges

 on Thursdays.

Our spelling 

tests are on

Wednesdays.

Homework

 is set

on Mondays and

due the following

Monday.

Welcome back, Mrs Henshaw, Mrs Bridgwater and I hope you had a wonderful Christmas holidays. This half term our

topic in Elm is ‘Tomb Raiders’, we have lots of exciting things planned.


